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In our October 2021 Newsletter, we asked you to pray for our outreach to Northern Malawi. Thank you for praying for 
the evangelism outreach that took place in Nkhata Bay. We traveled safely. It was exciting to see that the Bible study 
group in Khata Bay grew by starting  another Bible study group which is reported to be growing both numerically and 
spiritually! Pray for the continual growth of these new believers. Faith comes by hearing and hearing by the word of God. 

The men’s fellowship group also grew from a handful of men to two other new groups from the last time we fellow-
shipped. Yamikani, a pastor who was part of the Lilongwe group, started a new Bible study gathering with men in Ntaja, 
Southern Malawi.  

Men from Lilongwe visited Phalombe for a men’s and married couples’ seminar and a men’s fellowship was established. 
Please pray that this group of men will reach out to their non-believing friends and families. Pray for spiritual growth for 
those involved in these Bible Studies.

Mbewa ladies’ Bible study group’s corn field produced a good harvest de-
spite the late rains last year. They harvested and shared the corn among 
themselves. Praise God for this step toward self-sustainability. 

Please pray for the Piggery project that is aimed at helping these ladies 
with yet another decent way of supporting their families and the church. 
Please pray that God may provide sufficient funds so that this project can 
start as soon as possible. Please consider visiting gracem.org and search 
for “Malawi Pig Farm.” 

Malawian nationals in charge of ministries that we are overseeing in Malawi 
were continuing to send reports of what the Lord has been doing through 
their lives while we were in the States. Evance Malongo and his family stayed 
together with our daughter, Tarsha, while we were in the USA. for the first 
half of 2022. God gave Evance the grace to reach out to those in the neigh-
borhood and started a growing Bible study group. His desire is to see this 
group grow into a church in the near future. Pray that these brothers and 
sisters will reach out to others as well. We were privileged to be able to at-
tend this Bible study group on Sunday of the week that we arrived in Malawi 
in mid-June. Our hearts were encouraged. 

Mbewa Ladies Bible Study

Pastor Evance’s Bible Sudy group
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It was all joy as we saw Tarsha after several months away. Thank you for praying for her health and safety. Thank you for 
praying for us. Asher and J-Nathan did not have much time to rest as they went to school beginning Tuesday a few days 
after we arrived back in Malawi. 

Sylvia engaged a physiotherapist for her elbow which she dislocated during a fall while in 
the States. She is showing good signs of improvement though she was a little late for the 
exercises. Her hand was becoming stiff already. Continue praying for her recovery. 

It’s a year now since J-Nathan Boyd was weaned from chemotherapy. His energy is high 
most of the time but does have time when he is not feeling good. Thank you to all those 
who journeyed this path with us all the way. Your prayers, material, and financial support 
are appreciated. J-Nathan has been able to play with his friends and attend classes most of 
the time. Please pray that he will be healed of cancer permanently.

Transitioning to Mozambique
Our initial plan was to move to work in Mozambique in January of 2018 to share the gos-
pel, disciple and plant churches, but God had other plans for us in Malawi as we cared 		
for J-Nathan. We thank God for keeping the doors of ministry open for us in Mozambique. 	  

Our plan is to move to Mozambique at the end of this year or during the first quarter of    	
2023. Keep us in your prayers. 

For meaningful ministry in Mozambique we need a second-hand four-wheel drive vehicle and are asking if you will con-
sider praying for us toward acquiring one. If you would like to give towards our vehicle, please visit gracem.org and look 
for “Nyakambiri Vehicle” in the Projects dropdown. 

Pray that we meet people who are willing to learn and ready to reach out to their communities with the gospel of salva-
tion. Pray that God will give us disciples who will be available to train others for the work in different areas of the church. 
Pray that those whom we have been working with in Malawi remain faithful to God to continue with the various minis-
tries.

Thank the Lord with us for a fruitful time with prayer partners and supporters in the United States during our time there 
the first half of this year. 

Thank God for faithful partners who have stood with us for years and for new ones who are praying for us each step of 
the way. 

Serving by God’s grace,

Silvia and Givemore Nyakambiri
Tarsha-Naj, Asher, J-Nathan

Silvia getting phsical therapy


